
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a regular Town Board Meeting on 

Monday, April 10, 2017 at 6:30 PM or as shortly thereafter as possible at the Town Hall, 

2400 Shady Court to receive testimony, either oral or written on the following: 

 

A request from VHC, Inc. for a Conditional Use Permit for the purpose of 

constructing Mini-Storage Warehouses in B-1 (Business Zone) at 1519 Grant 

Street, De Pere, WI (L-222-1) per Town of Lawrence Ordinance 300-102. 

 

Jennifer Messerschmidt, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

March 15, 2017 

 

 
Posted at the following on March 15, 2017   

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified 


